
 

 

Little Giants. BIG News. 
​ ​ ​ April 2025 
 

The mission of Saint Patrick School is: That everyone in the Saint Patrick School community encounter Jesus,  
grow in Him, and witness to others through a Christ-centered, Catholic, academic environment. 

 

Principal’s Corner 
 
Dear Friends and Families, 
​
So we face the last quarter of the school year. How quickly time moves along! With Spring comes many of the most 
important events of our school’s year. Events we’ve been looking forward to since the year began. And as they 
approach we know these events mark the end of a long journey for many of you. With joy and best wishes we face 
our First Communions, Confirmation, and Graduation.​
This year Mrs. Ann Iott is back working with our talented students on the school 
play. The magic of Ann Iott and the wonder of Dr. Suess will light up the night 
in laughter and song. All are welcome. You won’t want to miss seeing our talented 
young actors as they take the​
stage.​

We look forward to all of these with joy and excitement, 
and with the knowledge that another year has come to a 
close. Enrollment for next year is moving along. Numbers 
look good for the upcoming school year. A special thank you goes out to Hillary Lange, Nicole 
Jaskot, Sierra Grubb, Kristen Haddix, and many others who have put so much time and energy 
toward ensuring our community continues to thrive and grow. Many others are also working 
behind the scenes to make this coming year as successful as this one has been.​
Please make sure you have our Spring Festival on your calendars, May 16-18. Come help us make 
this another banner year for the Saint Patrick Festival.​
Finally, please remember our graduates as they finish up their last year as students at Saint 

Patrick. All of your hard work for the last nine years (and some of you eleven years) has brought you to this point. 
You’ve accomplished much and have great new horizons waiting for you. Always keep your eyes on Christ and your 
hearts on the road ahead. Remember Saint Patrick School is always your home!​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Carl Lenze  
 

Why A Classical Curriculum Matters at St. Patrick School 
At its heart, a classical education helps our students grow in wisdom and virtue. It’s not just about learning 
facts—it’s about learning to think deeply, speak clearly, and live faithfully. By reading great books, studying 
Latin, and exploring the roots of our faith and culture, students gain a strong foundation that shapes both 

their minds and their hearts. It’s an education that forms the whole person—just like our Catholic faith calls 
us to do. 

 

Encounter Jesus. Grow in Him. Witness to Others. 



F.I.R.E. Conference, by Mrs. Anna Miller 
On Friday April 4th, the staff and I went to the FIRE conference in Novi. We were lucky enough to all sit 
together and listen to Fr. Mike Schmitz. He talked about how important it is to make disciples out of the 
students at our school. Our job together is to make our students and our children disciples of God. It really 
made me think about moving forward and how important it is to focus on bringing the faith more to these 
Kindergartens as they are just starting to question and understand more about Jesus.  
 
After Fr. Mike talked, the staff celebrated a mass with our new Archbishop. He did a wonderful job and again 
focused on the message Fr. Mike gave earlier,  making disciples.  
 
We all attended “break out” sessions after lunch. Each teacher got to pick a topic that they wanted to hear 
about. Some of us choose to listen to the session called “Making Every Class Catholic. ” As a Classical school 
teacher, I thought this would be the most beneficial to me and would help me get more ideas on how to make 
more of the classes that I teach to become more Catholic. This break out session did not disappoint! I felt 
uplifted afterward as the information that the speaker was telling us was a lot of the same things that we 
already do as a school. It made me feel like St. Patrick School is doing the right things and we are going to 
make amazing disciples for Jesus as our students grow in Him everyday.  
 
The conference ended with Fr. Mike sharing how we could help our staff grow together. I feel like we all 
work as a team and will continue to work together to provide the best education for our students. There were 
many laughs, many praises, and we all left feeling ready to make disciples out of all the students at St. Patrick 
School. 
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MEN'S CLUB UPDATE 
April 11th marked the 6th and final fish ‘Fryday’ for the 2025 Lenten season.  This year, we had the honor of 
serving a record high 3,400 people over a six week span.  The Men's Club wholeheartedly extends our deepest 
gratitude to every parent, student, faculty, and parishioner for not only the help and support but, for the 
patronage to the school and parish in this welcoming community event. From this event, the Men's Club will 
donate $10,000 directly to the school and will continue to support the majority of the CYO sports program at 
SPS. The Men's Club welcomes all dads, grandfathers, and affiliated men of the school to join us every 2nd 
Monday of the month for our monthly meeting as we game plan and strategize our next funded project or 
improvement to the school and parish grounds.   
For more information please contact: John Bozzo  presidentmensclub@gmail.com (Men's Club President) 
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Crayfish    
By Luke West, 5th grade 

 

One day, my class was at recess and I found a crayfish on the 
soccer field! So we decided to take it in as a class pet and we 

put it in a glass jar and filled it with some water. The next day, 
we were walking outside and we found another crayfish so we 

took that one in, too. Then we were walking back from art 
class that same day and we found a baby crayfish, so we took 

it in too. When we got back to class we did some research and 
we found out the crayfish were painted mudbugs, that is a 

type of crayfish that is native to Michigan. A few days later 
the crayfish looked sad so we let them go into Stony Creek, 

the creek next to our school. Then right after that I found two 
more! We didn't want to walk all the way back to the creek, so my mom said we could take them 
home, and we made a pond for them in my backyard. My cat killed one and the other one is still 

alive. 
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